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Dear Users, since November 30 the Department
for External Church Relations has resumed the mailing
of its website news
Subscription will provide you with fresh headlines sent by email daily or once a week at your choice. To
subscribe, click the link in the right part of the main screen.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/58088/
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